
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF BOARD CANDIDATE FORUM 
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF NEW LONDON 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 

Public notice is hereby given that members of the School District of New 
London Board of Education may be attending the Board Candidate Forum 
which will be held on Monday, February 7, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the High 
School Auditorium, 1700 Klatt Road, New London, Wisconsin. The Board of 
Education will not conduct any governmental business during the forum. 

 
 
 
  


